
Trees to be removed 

This photo is taken from a position closer to the road (than a person in a vehicle, or tractor would be 
when trying to enter the road) to show all 3 trees proposed to be removed.  



1. From Streetview 2025. This tree is closest to the crossover. The DBH is ~800mm. Upper
branches not of sufficient size to have suitable Black Cockatoo nesting hollows.



2. This is a photo of the second tree. The tree appears to have Marri canker. DBH ~350mm. Upper 
branches not of sufficient size to have suitable Black Cockatoo nesting hollows. 

 

The understorey vegetation is predominantly Kikuyu grass 

 



3. This is the third tree. The photo shows the entire tree. The trunk on the right side could be
retained. DBH of left trunk ~450mm. The upper branches are too small to support Black
Cockatoo nesting hollows.




